
 

Liquid Telecom South Africa CEO leaves company,
returns to UK

Liquid Telecom South Africa's CEO, Kyle Whitehill, is leaving the company at the end of his contract on 20 March 2018 to
return to the UK to be with his family.

Since joining Liquid Telecom South Africa, Whitehill has helped reshape the business as a leading communications
services and solutions provider, enabling more customers to access high-speed, reliable connectivity across South Africa.

Nic Rudnick, Group CEO at Liquid Telecom, said: “Kyle has decided to return home to be with his family who remained in
the UK during his time in South Africa. We thank Kyle for his determination and drive that has seen the company go
through many positive changes and renewed focus. With our strong leadership team in place, the company will continue to
build Africa’s digital future.”

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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